
November Seventeenth 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty One

Mrs. Yves Henry Buhler, 
Museum of Pine Arts, 
Boston 15, Massachusetts,

Dear Mr. Buhler:

I acknowledge receipt of the photograph of the 
Coddington mug. It appears to be exactly similar to the 
pair I own.

Again, my grateful thanks, I am
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Sincerely yours,
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